TOWN OF MILLVILLE
BOARD OF SELECTMEN MEETING
March 24, 2005

The meeting dnly posted with the Town Clerk, opened at 6:00 PM
Present were: Chairperson Diane McCutcheon, Vice Chairman Paul Savage, Brian Dicks, Tom Petrowicz

and Ken Gikas
Also present were Executive Secretary Suzanne Horne.

Working Session: Building and Electrical Inspectors

Building Inspector presented information from various towns on Fees and Stipend/Salaries; he also
discussed new fees for the Town and presented three scenarios for a change in pay structure, The Board of
Selecten will take proposal under advisement,

Electrical Inspector discussed new fees for the Town and was asked if his current base salary remained the
same would he be happy with $35.00 per permit; he agreed with permit fee. The Board of Selectmen will
take proposal under advisement.

The Board discussed the dedication page of the Annual Town Report

On a motion by Brian Dicks seconded by Tom Petrowicz the Board unanimously votes to dedicate the
Annual Town Report to Jack Ryan and requests the Sue Horne contact Jim Ryan to request pertinent
information,

The meeting adjourned at 8:40 PM.
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